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TO: Donna Hooper, Town Clerk, Town of Lexington 

FROM: Paul B. Ash, Superintendent of Schools 

DATE: August 1, 2013 

RE: Lexington School Committee Public Meeting Notice 
 
 

LEXINGTON SCHOOL COMMITTEE WILL MEET 
Tuesday, August 13, 2013 

5:00 p.m. 
School Administration Building 

Central Office Conference Room 
146 Maple Street 

 

 

This meeting is a School Committee retreat and the anticipated agenda is as follows: 
 

1. School Committee and Superintendent Roles and Responsibilities 

 
 

 


